
Re: Attorney General: cuts to legal aid will force people to represent themselves in court (Daily 
Telegraph 27 September)

Dominic Grieve should also pass on to Ken Clarke that some of the most vulnerable victims of 
medical blunders, such as babies who have been caused brain damage at birth, face being 
denied access to justice because of the cuts to legal aid.

Patients, charities, lawyers, the NHS Litigation Authority and even Lord Justice Jackson who 
masterminded the reforms of civil litigation are against this proposal.

Surely an administration which professes to listen to its electorate would allow some of the 
weakest members of our society to have a full and fair access to justice.
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